
 

 
 

From: Sharon Gorman 
To: comments.applications@rich.frb.org; BankMergerApplication 
Cc: kGaylord@BBandT.com 
Subject: [EXTERNAL MESSAGE]BB&T/SunTrust merger 
Date: Thursday, April 25, 2019 3:16:00 PM 

Dear Federal Reserve Bank of Richmond, 

BB&T has been supporting the work of the Covington Family YMCA for over 
seven years. Due to the work of Senior VP-South Atlanta Market President 
Ken Gaylord, our relationship has strengthened. Mr. Gaylord and BB&T 
strongly believe in the mission of the YMCA. The Y believes in building 
stronger communities through family and youth programs. BB&T stands 
beside us in putting that belief into action and serves as one of our top tier 
donors. Under Mr. Gaylord's leadership, BB&T's support has grown, 
allowing us to reach more at-risk youth in the community. We are excited 
about the potential the merger with SunTrust will have on our community. 

Sharon Gorman 
Financial Development Associate 
COVINGTON FAMILY YMCA 
2140 Newton Drive 
Covington, GA 30014 
(P) 770 787 3908 (F) 770 787 3909 
(W) cvy.ymcaatlanta.org 
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